
HB799 : State and Local Government – COVID-19 – Vaccination by Choice Act 

SUPPORT 

Dear Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee, 

I am writing today in support of HB799 which allows residents of Maryland to 

keep their positions and have a choice in their private medical decisions. Currently 

we have no long term data about the side effects of the COVID-19 vaccines.  Also, 

the current vaccines available do not prevent infection or transmission.  

I asked everyone to kindly support medical freedom. 

 

Thank you, 

Lauren Daigle 

 


